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> On Jun 24, 2021, at 11:04 AM, Greg Sutton <gsutton2@cox.net> wrote:
>
> ﻿Mr. Blair,

> 
> The owner of Picketts Ridge 503 LLC supports the proposed approval of the Peacock SUP as outline in
the staff report and recommendation by staff for Approval.

> 

> Thank you,

> Greg Sutton
> Manager, Pickett’s Ridge 503 LLC
>
> Sent from my iPhone

> 
>> On Jun 24, 2021, at 10:20 AM, Duncan Blair <Dblair@landcarroll.com> wrote:
>>
>> ﻿Any questions?
>> Sent from my iPad
>


